
 

 

 
                                              Memorandum No. 25-19 
 

        DATE: January 30,2025 
 

TO:  City Commission 
 

THRU: Greg Harrison, City Manager 
    John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer 
    Tammy Good, CIP Manager 

 
FROM:   Christopher Schlageter, CGC, Project Manager 
 
RE: Request for Resolution – Professional Engineering Design for Runway 

Rehabilitation and Correction of Expanses of Pavement at the west end of 
Runway 10-28 to HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 

Background  

The airport layout plan (ALP), approved by the FAA in July 2021, identifies an 

expanse of pavement on Taxiway A adjacent to the Runway 10 threshold. The ALP 

proposes to install an island in the middle of Taxiway A north of Taxiway K. The 

island would split the old Taxiway A into new Taxiway connectors ‘K1’ and ‘K2’ at 

the west end of Runway 10-28. The city has requested HDR Engineering, Inc. to 

perform design services for the Pompano Air Park (PMP) Runway 10-28 rehabilitation 

and correction of expanses of pavement. The desired task outcome will be creating 

design documents to support a city bid solicitation for project construction. See 

attached Exhibit “A” for specific Scope and Fee outline. A contractor is currently 

completing similar work scope at the east end of Runway 10-28. 

 
  

Request for Approval 

Staff is seeking City Commission approval to execute a resolution for $170,895.00 to HDR 

Engineering Inc. for design services. This work is funded from CIP 24-027, Account#465-7766-

542.65-03 (City Funding $12,344.75, FAA Funding $150,205.50, FDOT funding $8,344.75). 
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